Subject: HB 25 and HB60

Dear Representative,
Attached are two resolutions relating to HB25 and HB60 voted on at tonight's meeting. Thank you for
taking time to consider our opposition to this legislation.

Barbara Tyndall
District 3 Chair

Resolution Rejecting House Bill 60
March 30, 2021

Whereas this body has passed prior resolutions rejecting embedding mental health workers and
resources into Alaskan Schools

Whereas HB 60 is the companion bill to the placement of Alaska Mental Health Trust in the schools and
the S9M grant.

Whereas HB 60 violates Alaskans right to privacy in the Alaska Constitution when it adds language to
Sec. 2. AS 14.30.360(a) defining mental health in a program of physical instruction



